
We have had so much fun learning about our classroom 
family this week! We have learned we have many things 

in common with one another! 
We continued working on labeling our illustrations during 

writing. We started our phonemic awareness and 
phonics program; Heggerty. 

We had fun learning about being safe on the bus. 
Next week we will continue writing our name and playing 

counting games. 

Wing C BuzzAugust 21-25, 2023

• Individually wrapped 
snacks

“Every child is a different kind of flower. Altogether they make this world a beautiful garden!”

:

Fall Fundraiser Begins       Aug 27
Labor Day Holiday Sept 
6
Kind. Fall Pictures Sept 21

• Mrs. Holli
• hrossi@tcjackets.net

• Mrs. Nicole
• nwhelan@tcjackets.net

• Mrs. Sally
• sthornton@tcjackets.net

• Mrs. Lin
• lmclune@tcjackets.net

 Please send a family picture in their 
folder, email, or SeeSaw

 If you have not, please send in a 
change of clothes for just in case! 

 Please check green folders daily!
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